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We request an exemption from the mandatory reporting requirements. We are growing fast, but 
our revenues are still below $2MM. We don't have the staff and support to generate such 
complex reports. Further, we would need more staff to structure our revenue and expense line 
items as specified by the specified by the FCC. 

We participated in the first mandatory reporting process only to be unfairly and stupidly 
characterized as being negligent in paragraph 73 of the Second Order. If that's what FCC staff 
thinks of our efforts, then what's the point? 

Lastly, our market share is so small that our data would not conceivably change your analysis 
and conclusions.· 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

s~ 
David Lindgren ~ 
President 
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